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PUBLIC COMMENT SOUGHT ON GLENDALE CITY JUDGE INITIAL REAPPOINTMENT 

 
GLENDALE, Ariz. - The Glendale City Council is inviting public input on the reappointment 
applications of City Judges Jack Pritt and Eartha Washington. 

Interested parties are encouraged to submit signed, written comments regarding the 
judges’ performance.  All comments must be received by March 21, 2025.  Submissions 
can be sent to:   

Frank Morin 
City of Glendale, Human Resources and Risk Management Department  
5970 W Brown Street 
Glendale, AZ 85302 

Public comments will be considered alongside other relevant factors as the City Council 
determines whether to approve the reappointments. 
 
Judge Jack Pritt has served on the Glendale City Court since October 16, 2023, and is 
seeking reappointment for a two-year term. 

Judge Eartha Washington has served on the Glendale City Court since October 16, 2023, 
and is seeking reappointment for a two-year term. 

For more information on the judicial reappointment process, please contact Frank Morin, 
Human Resources Business Partner, at 623-930-2869. 
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